
Housing Partnership’s March 24, 2022 

meeting at 8 pm  

 

The Housing Partnership attended the 
Planning Board's public hearing on the 
Citizens Petition for changes to the 
definition of Age-Restricted in Groton 
bylaws and also attended the MBTA 
Communities discussion. 

 

For coverage of the agenda items, please 

refer to the Planning Board’s minutes from 

March 24, 2022. 


